
June 4, 2024 

May 2024 Notification Summary 

 

Dear provider, 

 

Here are notifications sent last month. You can read these notifications and other past notifications 
here: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/news  

 

• May 1: Prior Authorization Required List Changes Effective 6/1/2024 
• May 2: Provider Timely Access Requirements 
• May 3: Change Healthcare Cyberattack 
• May 6: April 2024 Notification Summary 
• May 7: Authorization Codes for NEMT Services 
• May 9: UPDATE: De-Delegation of Behavioral Health Treatment (BHT) Services 
• May 10: Celebrating Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month 2024 
• May 20: May 2024 Behavioral Health Provider Availability Reminder 
• May 20: FBI Warning Cybersecurity Treat to Dental Practices 
• May 22: Two New Resources for Hospitals Serving Newborns and New Families 

 

Please direct questions to PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 
Thank you, 
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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